
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free 800-727-9170 

June 28, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: UE-160799 -  Commission-led workshop series to review and potentially revise the 

2017 Policy and Interpretive Statement concerning Commission regulation of electric 

vehicle (EV) charging services 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), hereby submits its 

presentation for the workshop to be held on July 2, 2024, in the above referenced docket. Please 

direct any questions regarding this filing to me at 509-495-2782 or 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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